
SAMPLE LEGAL NOTICE FOR RESOLD LONG DISTANCE 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A CERTIFICATE OF CONVENIENCE AND 

NECESSITY TO PROVIDE COMPETITIVE RESOLD INTEREXCHANGE 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICE BY (ENTER APPLICANT’S NAME) 

 

 

(Enter Applicant’s Name) (“Applicant”) has filed with the Arizona Corporation 

Commission (“Commission”) an application for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity 

(“Certificate”) to provide competitive resold interexchange telecommunications services in the 

State of Arizona.  Applicant will be required by the Commission to provide this service under the 

rates and charges and terms and conditions established by the Commission. 

 

A.R.S. § 40-282 provides that the Commission may act on an application for a Certificate 

to provide resold telecommunications services without a hearing, or with a hearing, if one is 

requested by any party.  Applicant or any other party must request a hearing within twenty (20) 

days of the date of this notice, or the Commission will rule on the application without a hearing. 

 

The applications, report of the Commission’s Utilities Division Staff, and any written 

exceptions to the Staff report prepared by the applicant are available for inspection during 

regular business hours at the offices of the Commission located at 1200 West Washington Street, 

Phoenix, Arizona 85007, and at Applicant, (Enter Applicant’s Address). 

 

Under appropriate circumstances, interested parties may intervene in the proceedings, and 

participate as a party.  Intervention shall be in accordance with the A.A.C. R14-3-105, except 

that all motions to intervene must be filed on or within twenty (20) days of the date of this notice.  

You may have the right to intervene in the proceedings, or you may make a statement for the 

record.  If you have any comments, mail them to: 

 

The Arizona Corporation Commission 

Attention Docket Control 

RE:  (Enter Applicant’s Name) 

        (Enter Docket Number) 

1200 West Washington Street 

Phoenix, Arizona 85007 

 

All Comments should be received within twenty (20) days of the date of this notice.   

 

If you have any questions about this application or have any objections to its approval, you may 

contact the Consumer Services Section of the Commission at 1200 West Washington Street, 

Phoenix, AZ 85007, or call (602) 542-4251 or (800) 222-7000. 

 

The Commission does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission to its public 

meetings.  Persons with a disability may request reasonable accommodations such as a sign 



language interpreter, as well as request this document in an alternative format, by contacting 

Carolyn Buck, ADA Coordinator, phone number (602) 542-3931, or Email at 

CDBuck@azcc.gov.  Requests should be made as early as possible to allow time to arrange the 

accommodations.  
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